
I hope you consider repealing measure 110.  Four generations of my family have worked in downtown 
Portland.  We love the city and the state of Oregon with all of our hearts. However, I cannot in good 
conscience bring my 11 month old who is the 5th generation of our family downtown for fear of 
exposing him to fentanyl smoke or violence that has been steadily increased since the passing of this 
well intentioned but negative externality causing ballot measure. 
 
Our state needs leadership who stands up to the special interests that financially benefited from this 
measure.  I hope you do the right thing and repeal this mistake.  You will instill great confidence in the 
majority of the electorate who sees that it has been a terrible mistake.  Particularly if it is a bipartisan 
solution.  I plead to you as a father, a business owner, and life long resident of our great state to repeal 
this ill designed ballot measure that has failed our community. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Josh Schlesinger 
CEO Schlesinger Companies 
 


